
 

  
 
July 4, 2016 
 
Paramedic Portal of Ontario Name Change  
 
We are pleased to announce that Paramedic Portal of Ontario has completed another 
development phase which includes upgrades to reflect the current work and future vision of 
the product. With this new deployment phase, the Portal has received a new name. 
 
If you have bookmarked the web address on any computers or devices you will need to 
replace it with the following: www.paramedicportalontario.ca  
 
We are excited to roll out our current and future enhancements of the Paramedic Portal of 
Ontario to the Northwest Regional Base Hospital Program, Health Sciences North Centre for 
Prehospital Care, Southwest Ontario Regional Base Hospital Program, Sunnybrook Centre 
for Prehospital Medicine and Ornge and are committed to the continuous development of a 
high functioning product that works for you. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 
paramedicportalontario@lhsc.on.ca or 1-866-544-9882. 
 

http://www.paramedicportalontario.ca/

